
I'm going to leave the info here for anyone that hasn't seen it! 
I'm also going to add a huge thank you to all of you for all you 
are doing at home, however you are choosing to do it. To my 
lovely class - I miss each and every one of you. 
  
Hi Team Owls - hope today has been a good one! Can I say 
thanks to all the parents who responded to the Home Learning 
survey and an even bigger thanks for all the lovely comments. 
I've had a chance to read them all and to see what's going well 
and what isn't. 
Firstly, I just wanted to say that the daily schedule is only a 
suggested timetable for the day  - there is absolutely no 
obligation to complete all the activities!  Our weekly English 
topic is designed to focus on and consolidate the key skills 
which the children should be secure in at the end of the year, 
whilst the White Rose resources are covering what we would be 
teaching in school right now. The wider curriculum activities are 
linked to the week's topic and the aim is to hopefully add a fun 
element for those who wish to do them! 
I also saw that some people have suggested it may be useful to 
have the schedules in advance and from now on I will upload 
them all on Sunday evening, so you can have a look and decide 
what you would like to do the following week. 
Another theme that I took from your comments was that it 
would be nice to have more direct contact between staff and 
children and maybe get together remotely as a class. Options 
for the second is something we are discussing as a school but 
the first is definitely something I can do - if you would like me 
to phone you/your child for a chat send me an e-mail and we can 
arrange a time to do this! 



I also know that this a really challenging time for lots of people 
and that everyone is absolutely doing their best to home-school 
their children in a way that is manageable for them. If you have 
found a way that works for you that is nothing to do with what's 
on this page, that's fantastic! I have a range of certificates and 
I would love to reward ALL the children, however they're 
learning at home, so please, please get in touch so I can send 
some more out! 
Finally, if you don't have a printer and this is making things 
tricky, get in touch and I can arrange to print for you. 
  
Phew - that was a long one but please be assured that all your 
comments have been taken on board and we are looking at all 
the ways we can improve our Home Learning even further. 
  
owls@alverton.cornwall.sch.uk or Twitter @alvertonRC 
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